

Gilgandra Public School

Safe, Respectful, Learners

Principal Michael Darcy

Phone: 02 68472 043

Email: qilqandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

25 June 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

During Term 2, the Year 1 Goannas earned 10 Class Lion Heads. We will have a class party on Friday 28 June, to reward the students for this outstanding effort and celebrate the term. After assembly, we will be taking our new school bus down to Hunter Park to have some hot chips, poppers and play on the equipment. Students do not need to bring any food or drink but can pack their recess as normal. Student will need their full school uniforms and a hat and jumper are recommended.

Please fill out and return the permission slip below to allow your child to ride on the bus and attend the class party.

The students should be applauded for their efforts this term and thoroughly deserve this reward.

Kind regards, Mr Adam Smithers Classroom Teacher Gilgandra Public School I give permission for my child to ride on the school bus and participate in the Year 1 Goannas Class Party on Friday 28 June. Date: Signed: Parent/Carer